
From: MAGSRowing Club magsrowclub@gmail.com
Subject: #34 Head of Harbour regatta - postponed & boat naming ceremony

Date: 9 February 2023 8:52 pm
To: MAGS Row magsrowclub@gmail.com, James O'Sullivan jamesos196@gmail.com, Hasan Pathan daoodh7242@gmail.com

Hi all

Head of Harbour - postponed
College Sport has postponed the Head of Harbour regatta this weekend because of the winds forecast for Saturday. The tentative new
date is Saturday 4 March - can you please add this date to your diary and we will confirm this date once the information is available.

Boat naming ceremony - Saturday 11 February at 10am at WERC
You may or may not be aware that we have a new MAGS pair/double boat in the boatshed that is yet to be named. We had a plan that it
would be named at the Head of Harbour regatta but as that has been postponed, we are going to have the naming ceremony at WERC
on Saturday morning. 

MAGSROW does not buy new boats very often. The naming of a new boat is pretty exciting and it would be great to have as many of the
squad there as possible to see the boat be named. The person who it is named after is going to be there for the ceremony (they do not
know so it is going to be quite a surprise!). This event will only take about 30 minutes so please be at WERC at 9.45am on Saturday
morning and it will be all done by 10.30am at the latest.

Kind regards
MAGSROW Committee and coaches
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